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SCHOOLS FORUM 
 

MEETING DATE Thursday 21 January 2021 

AGENDA ITEM 3 School Forum – Constitution and Membership 

RECOMMENDATIONS 
That Forum note updates on membership and agree proposals in 
relation to managing elections 

 
 

1. Update on elections/appointments since last Forum meeting 
 
1.1. Secondary academy representative 

 
Vicky Linsley was appointed unopposed to a further term starting on 1 January 2021. 

 
1.2  Primary Governor representatives 

 
Maggie Elliott and Andrew Bosi were appointed unopposed to a further term as primary 
governor representatives starting from 1 January 2021. Forum are asked to note that a 
third governor submitted a nomination, but their school was already represented on the 
Forum. 

 
2. Upcoming elections/appointments 

 
2.1 Spring term 

 
o Two primary head representatives (one vacancy, one term of office ending 31.3.21 – 

LH). 
o One secondary head representative (term of office ending 31.3.21 – JD) 
o One primary academy representative (term of office ending 31.3.21 – TW) 

 
o The clerk will invite nominations for the two primary head and one secondary head 

representatives by early February – if there are more nominations than vacancies, 
elections will be arranged. The clerk will write to primary academies asking them to 
inform her of their representative (academies make their own arrangements to select 
representatives). 
 

2.2  Other future vacancies in 2021 
 
o Non Schools Voluntary & Community representative from 27.9.21 (currently AG) 
o Non Schools Member Early Years Practitioner representative from 30.8.21 (currently 

MP) 
o PRU (New River College) from 25 October 2021 (currently NS) 

 
o Forum are invited to suggest effective ways of appointing these representatives. Given 

there is only one PRU, it is likely Forum will ask NS if he wishes to continue.  
  

Contact: 
 
 
 

Name:  Jane Wright 
Title:   Schools and Early Years Governance Manager (clerk) 
Tel:  020 7527 5560 
Email:   jane.wright@islington.gov.uk 
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